
SPECIAL UPDATE

Chambers of Commerce around the United States have been called to
action by the U.S. Chamber of Commerce to urge Congress to approve
U.S.-Mexico-Canada trade agreement (USMCA).

​Trade with Mexico and Canada is critical for our economy. Collectively,
the two countries bought more than one-third of all U.S. exports reaching
nearly $1.3 trillion in 2017. The U.S.-Mexico-Canada Agreement preserves
and strengthens the North American economy, benefiting American
workers, farmers, businesses and consumers.

Below you will find a link for Chamber members to express to Congress
the importance of the USMCA trade agreement!

Click here

On behalf of our members, the Bay Area and Saginaw County Chambers of

Commerce will continue to monitor public policy that impact our region, our

communities and most importantly--your business!

Any questions or concerns contact Director of Government Affairs
Madison Clements: madison@thesaginawbay.com

https://action.uschamber.com/m1phMEB
mailto:madison@thesaginawbay.com

